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SEAFRONT SCOOP 
KARENõS CATCH UP 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to the parents who were able to attend the Parent/ 
Teacher interviews last week or who made another time to catch up 
with their childõs teacher.  I know the teachers really appreciated it 
as it creates a great learning environment for their children. Knowing 
that we are a team working together with the goal of learning, both 
academically and socially, is important.  It is vital to keep this up, if 
your child has a significant event in their life that needs to be shared 
and celebrated, please let us know.  If your child is having difficulties, 
in the classroom or out, we need to know. Working together is the key 
to everyoneõs success. 

Teachers can be contacted via email, I know that all have given you 
their email addresses on parent letters home.  Giving the school a call 
to make a time to meet or catching your childõs teacher at the end or 
beginning of the day to make a time to talk is a great idea or the good 
old note to the teacher is a winner.  The key is that we will do the 
same with you.  Together, as a community we will ensure your child has 
the best learning environment that we can offer. 

School Council 

Nominations close this afternoon, please donõt forget to get your 
nomination in if you are interested.  Any queries, donõt hesitate to call 
me. 

Bass Coast Young Leaders 

I had the pleasure of attending the Bass Coast Young Leaders 
presentation at the RACV Resort on Tuesday to watch Tess Papas and 
Jordi Vanderkolk receive their awards.  Once again congratulations to 
these worthy recipients.  Here is a  photo of the girls  with the Mayor 
Pamela Rothfield and myself receiving their awards.  

It was also a pleasant surprise to see the Bass Coast Young Leader for 
Wonthaggi Secondary College was Jack Mendes.  Jack is a past 
student of San Remo Primary School and it was no surprise to see him 
there as he was very community minded, caring and courageous young 
man when he was at San Remo.  It was great to see a past student 
from our school achieving such wonderful accolades and hearing all 
about the great work he is doing at WSC with breakfast club and the 
school community.  Well done Jack! 

 

 

Have a great week, 

Karen  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAN REMO PRIMARY SCHOOL Issue 04,2017 
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FEBRUARY 

Wed 22nd P/T Interviews 

Wed 22nd District Swimming 

Fri 24th  Pub Raffle 

MARCH 

Thu 2nd  Prep Numeracy Meeting 

Mon 13th Labour Day pub hol 

Fri 17th  National Ride2School day 

Tues 21st School Council 7pm 

Wed 22nd-Fri 24th 5/6 CAMP 

Wed 29th School Sports 

Fri 31st  Last day term 1 

APRIL 

Tues 18th Term 2 starts 

Tues 25th Anzac Day 

Fri 28th  District Athletics 

Sun 30th Working Bee 8am 

MAY 

Mon 1st May Fundraising Mtg 2:30pm 

Wed 24th-Fri 26th 3/4 CAMP 

JUNE 

Thurs 1st Division Cross country 

Fri 2nd  District Football/Netball 

Mon 12th Queenõs BõDay pub hol 

Fri 30th  Last day term 2 

JULY 

Mon 17th Start Term 3 

AUGUST 

SEPTEMBER 

OCTOBER 
NOVEMBER 

www.san- remo- ps.vic.edu.au 

Ph 56785354   fax  56785310 

E:  san.remo.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au        

Web:   www.san- remo- ps.vic.edu.au 

OSHC. Ph: 0459 724 685  
 

For all payments:  Bank Australia   
BSB: 313140     Acc #: 12023686     
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY   

Jonathon Wadley  

Xavier Osmond  

Joshua Clarke  

WORKERS OF THE WEEK   Week Ending 24/02/2017 

P/1 H Liam for helping others and working well. 

P/1 W Cody for his great writing about the weekend. 

1/2 S Lana Baldwin for ALWAYS trying her best with her learning. 

3/4 M Paul for making a great effort to concentrate and contribute in 
class. 

3/4 T Tyrese for making great choices with his learning. 

5 G Lilly-Jayde for being a friendly and supportive class member. 

6 H Tess Papas for being amazingly helpful and encouraging to her 
classmates. 

District Swimming 

Wow, what a day! The sun was shining, the water was glistening and the atmosphere was exciting!            
Congratulations to all students who competed at the swimming carnival. We had some excellent results with 
lots of place getters throughout the day. All students put in their best efforts and it was great to see San 
Remo Primary cheering on all competitors. It was an amazing day to be a part of and Mr Taylor and I are 
extremely proud of all our students. A big thank you to all of our parents who attended the day, your   
presence and support was fantastic and appreciated. Good luck to our five students competing at the next 
stage this Friday ð Tess Papas, Jordi Vanderkolk, Trinity OõKeefe, Kalia Wallace and Hope Oats.                     
            Mrs Houston 


